
 

 

 

 

 

 

11 February 2014 

 

 

 

Colin MacDonald 

Chief Executive 

Department of Internal Affairs 

info@dia.govt.nz 

 

 

 

Ref: OIA 0794 

 

Dear Mr MacDonald 

 

NOTIFYING TRANSFER OF OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 

 

I attach the following: 

 

• A request for official information from Alex Harris dated 11 February 2014. 

 

• Our letter to Alex Harris dated 11 February 2014 notifying Alex Harris that the request is 

being transferred to you for response. 

 

This letter serves as a formal transfer of this request under section 14 of the Official Information Act. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 

 

 


